- 2 -

UNI-C-3


	INTERNATIONAL TELECOMMUNICATION UNION
	Consultation Meeting on Cooperation between
ITU-T and Universities

	TELECOMMUNICATION
STANDARDIZATION SECTOR

STUDY PERIOD 2005-2008
	UNI-C-3

	
	Original: English

	
	
	Geneva, 18-19 January 2007

	CONTRIBUTION

	Source:
	University of Milan

	Title:
	ITU Academy: ITU and University Cooperation


First Draft Proposal

We think it is really important to create cooperation between ITU and universities because it would help researchers, students and ITU - University systems in many ways. We think the most important topics to justify this collaboration can be listed as follow:

· It would create an easier mode to access to ITU standards and recommendations, helping both students and researchers

· It would be possible to follow the real-time evolution of some particular document, improving the quality of the scientific works and giving a relevant aspect of many researches performed in the academic world (degree thesis, PhD thesis, scientific publications and so on)

· It would helps teachers in their educational activities

· It would be possible to collaborate with the ITU technical committees improving the quality with respect to contents of ITU documents interchanging the know-out
· Academic scientific works represent on of the first steps to introduce new and innovative technologies in the multimedia market. And then, industries create and sell the final product. ITU could be introduced in this process, being the join between the academic and the industry worlds. It could helps the cooperation between academic and industry world, in a context based on the standardization of new technologies and applications.
· University and industries collaboration could create a new context where new recommendations or standardizations could be necessary. For example, ITU do not provide recommendations about perceived evaluation quality of hearing aids. By means the “ITU Academy” we think it could be easy the proposal of new recommendations

Furthermore, for a good cooperation we think it could be useful one or more meeting at year where ITU and university meet each other in order to focus the attention on the most important topics to study and to develop. And finally, a mailing list which should contains news related to ITU academy and the evolution of standards, recommendations and other important documents.
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